Early Years and Childcare Providers

You are invited to attend a free

Designated Safeguarding Lead Briefing – Summer 2022

ABOUT:

- National and Local Safeguarding Updates
- Guest Speaker Wendy Hillier MASH Team
- Online Safety in the Early Years
- Early Years Infant Mental Health and Trauma

WHEN: Thursday 14th July 2022, 1.30-3.30pm

WHERE: Microsoft Teams

HOST: Solihull Early Years Team

YOU CAN:

- Just listen
- Join in if you wish
- Ask questions or raise something linked to the meeting focus
 (by emailing them beforehand with your booking form, asking, or typing them into the chat box during the meeting)

HOW TO BOOK: Please complete a booking form and return to eyenquiries@solihull.gov.uk

You will receive a confirmation email with a Teams link to click on at the meeting start time (or up to five minutes before).

